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For the last 25 years I have enjoy the right to vote by mail. I like that I can take my 

time and research with the pamphlet in the privacy of my home. I also like that a 

paper ballot is a trail. I strongly feel that paper is the gold standard of voting. Mail in 

voting is the easiest way to make voting available to citizens in Oregon and beyond. I 

question why after all these years there would be a switch unless someone is 

usurping the will of the people. I oppose the switch from mail in ballots to in person 

voting! 

 

Aida Torresola 

Portland, Oregon 


